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 Dear Parent/Carer 

On Friday 2nd February the St. Catherine’s Hospice Youth Enterprise team will be holding non-
uniform day. Students in Years 7-13 will be able to dress in non-uniform for the day. 

We would love for you to take part and make a minimum donation of £1.00 to support St. 
Catherine’s Hospice, this will be collected by form tutors on the day. However, if you do not have 
cash to bring in you can alternatively donate on our just giving page. Please put your name and 
an added message that says “non-uniform day” so we can add it to the total donations made for 
this event: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/onwardsfororange 

Please be reminded that students’ choice of clothing must be appropriate for lessons and not 
too revealing, (e.g. crop tops or jeans with excessive rips above mid-thigh must not be worn).  

We are grateful to all those taking part in raising money for this very worthy cause and thank 
you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully 

  

Mr Croft 
St Catherine’s Hospice Challenge Co-ordinator 
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